
Track Proposal

Background:
The state of the track is reaching the status of being a safety concern. In talking to other 
superintendents and construction companies, it is recommended that we work with an engineer to 
complete this project because it is a complete rebuild. The engineer will take care of geological 
surveys to make sure that the new track will last and only need resurfacing and not a complete 
redo in the future. 

Recommended Action:
I recommend approving the engineering proposal for the track. 


